
 
 

 

 

Dear parents and guardians, 

 

 

We are sending this letter to inform you that Children in Need Day is on Friday the 19th of 

November and we will be raising money to make a life changing difference for children who need 

us. We will do many competitions and games throughout the day.  On this day, we encourage all 

children to Dress Up in something spotty or in PJ's and children will pay £1.  

 

Children will be taking part in some fun activities such as: 

 

● Skipping challenge (breaktime) 

● Hula hoop challenge (breaktime) 

● Mindfulness colouring competition for EYFS, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 

● Silence the teacher UKS2 (10p change is needed for this) 

● Kahoot quiz for all classes 

 

Once the day is over and the fundraising is done, don't forget to tune into the evening of 

unmissable television. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing the children dressed in spots or PJ’s. 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Young Leaders 

 

 

 

 


